
 

If you’re struggling and need 
financial support the government’s 
Household Support Fund is here to 
support you.  

Funding is available now for Salford 
residents through Salford City 
Council’s Salford Assist team until 
March 2022.

You can apply for funding to help 
with things like:

 Food  Bills

Keeping warm

Appliances

Essential items



Household items

White goods

Carpets

Thermal curtains  
to keep homes warm

This could be for:Funding will mostly be awarded  
by way of a grant payment to  
those eligible.

You do not need to be in receipt of 
benefits to apply for the Household 
Support Fund and all applications 
will be considered.

Salford City Council wants to make 
sure you are supported in the best 
way possible and the Household 
Support Fund mirrors the support 
offered by the Discretionary Support 
Scheme, Salford Assist, in the way 
that all reasonable requests for 
support will be considered.

Apply for the Household Support Fund at: www.salford.gov.uk/hsf

If you need help with completing the online application form, you can visit 
your local Gateway centre or Broughton Hub and staff will be able to help.

Find your nearest centre here: www.salford.gov.uk/gateway-centres

Please note that various information is required to complete the application 
such as your current energy supplier, a recent bank statement and 
Universal Credit Journal (where applicable) and you will need to have this 
to hand when completing the application.

Salford Assist helps make sure you 
get the help you need and supports 
with referrals to other agencies.


